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INVITATION LETTER 
 

2020 WORLD DEAF ATHLETICS CHAMPIONSHIPS 
RADOM, POLAND 

18 JULY - 25 JULY 2020 
 
 
     The International Committee of Sports for the Deaf (ICSD) has accepted our offer to organize  
the World Deaf Athletics Championships in Poland. 
 
     The competition will be held in Radom, Poland on July 18-25, 2020. The Organizing Committee 
organizes the World Deaf Athletics Championships under the Polish Deaf Sports Association (PDSA) 
invites you to take part in the World Deaf Athletics Championships. 
 
     City Hall of Radom, Marshal's Office of the Mazowieckie Voivodeship, Radom Regional Athletics, 
Polish Athletics Association and the Ministry of Sport supporting the organization of the World Deaf 
Athletics Championships. 
 
     We are convinced that, along with many well-known tourist attractions and great facilities, 
Radom will be the perfect host for deaf athletes and supporters. 
 
     ICSD Technical Director Athletics, Mr. ???  is pleased with our preparations  
for the organization of the World Deaf Athletics Championship. 
 
     We will send you more information on participant fees, travel, accommodation and other 
activities, along with costs for all ICSD member countries through our newsletter. 
 
     Please send the final application form to the federation of deaf people who would like to attend 
events. After signing the final registration, please send it to ICSD Technical Director Athletics, Mr. 
???, email: td-athletics@ciss.org. 
 
We look forward to your team's participation. 
 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Wojciech Stempurski 
PDSA President 
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